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'PRODUCTS

Metal & Wire Products For The Bullding Industry

June 10th, 2025

To our valued customers,

As you may be aware, our wire products are totally dependent on foreign suppliers as the fine
gauges are no longer manufactured here in the US. This makes our products susceptible to tariff and
import duties from our overseas suppliers and increases our lead time to receive raw material. The
hew 232 tariff of 25% went into effect on June 4t and will impact on our production lines by the
second week in July. The effective increase will average 16% for most wire products. Your customer
support team will be able to quote you the exact pricing on the 10% of July.. We have increased our
production in the wire plants to meet demand and hope to provide shortened lead times by the third
quarter. The new pricing will apply to all orders shipped on or after July 10.

We appreciate your understanding and thank you for your continued business and support.

Sincerely,

Jdant b

Paul McMinn, President
Stockton Products
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